U c I ] Campus Electrical
4 Upgrade - Postponed

Dear Colleagues,

The Campus Electrical Upgrade power management control system test
and commissioning, originally scheduled for Monday, January 29, 2018
from 2 a.m. to 4 a.m. has been postponed. Please expect a future
notification updating the date and time of the test.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Design and
Construction Services, John Scharf at 949-824-6641 or

jascharf@uci.edu.
Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA
Vice Chancellor
Administrative & Business Services

Professor Scott Samuelsen, Director
Advanced Power and Energy Program
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